DG 14 2%

From: Karen Miller [mailto:kmm @evenequine.com]

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2015 7:41 PM

To: Deno, Sandy; Governor Hassan; kevin.avard@leg.state.nh.us
Cc: Drew, Tim

Subject: Reopen PUC hearings, PLEASE!

To the PUC,
regarding NH PUC Docket DG14-380

If the mission of the PUC is to minimize the impacts of potential utilities operations, and make sure they
cause NO HARM to the citizens of New Hampshire, the solution seems quite simple... STOP THE
UNNECESSARY, PROPOSED NED PIPELINE PROJECTI!!

The NED/Tennessee gas pipeline will adversely effect many more NH citizens, than it will benefit the
"potential”, that is to say, NOT currently contracted, Liberty Utilities customers.

We are the citizens of the live free or die state. If this project is approved, it will be time to remove our
states core "identity" from our licence plates, might as well stop the conservation plates as well, and
recall it as our state "moto".

Respectfully,

Karen Miller

161 Ashburnham rd
New Ipswich, NH
03071



